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Due to the expected flooding and the State's planned road closures to the
coast of South Carolina, the 39th Annual Educational Conference on Workers'
Compensation is being postponed. SCWCEA will announce plans once they
have had an opportunity to evaluate future dates.

All MGC events to take place during the Educational Conference have also been
cancelled.

We continue to think about our clients and friends affected by the flooding
across South Carolina. Please stay safe and we look forward to seeing you at
the postponed conference.
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